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The Ellen Mary Memorial Prize
for 

Outstanding Achievement as a General Practice Nurse (SPQ) Student
Ellen Mary
Ellen Mary was born on 14th June 1927 and died aged 90 on 11th November 2017. Ellen left school at 14 years of age and dedicated her life to helping others. As a young woman she joined the St John Ambulance Service to learn first aid and home nursing. She went on to use her knowledge and skills in a dispensing pharmacy and planned to study pharmacy at Leeds University.  However, when the Second World War ended, Ellen had to relinquish her job for returning soldiers, who were also given priority for university places. So Ellen gave up a potential professional career, as women so often did at that time, and met and married her husband, Arthur. 
They had four children and their eldest son was disabled with cerebral palsy.  Although medical opinion was that he would never walk, Ellen and Arthur worked hard to ensure their son was not disadvantaged, and through their dedication he learnt to walk, drive and lead a fully independent life. Whilst her children were growing up, Ellen was a school cook, preparing fresh meals for the local primary school children. 
Ellen volunteered as a Special Constable and during 21 years of service, became the first female Sergeant in her area. She was also well-known as a Parish Councillor and the President of the Women’s Institute for many years. Ellen Mary was a remarkably resilient, generous and compassionate lady, highly respected in her community across the many roles she held in her 90 years. One of Ellen’s daughters became a General Practice Nurse and was awarded the title of Queen’s Nurse in 2014. The QNI is delighted to honour the family’s wishes to use the legacy to recognise, inspire and reward the most outstanding General Practice Nurse students every year. 
This award has been created in Ellen Mary’s memory to offer an annual prize to the most outstanding student of the General Practice Nurse Specialist Practice Qualification (SPQ) programme each year, in every university in England, Wales and Northern Ireland that offers the General Practice Nursing SPQ programme.
The QNI
The Queen’s Nursing Institute (QNI) is a charity, founded in 1887, dedicated to ensuring excellent nursing care in the home for everyone who needs it, provided by nurses and their teams who have specific skills and knowledge.

Our vision:

We see a future where more people are treated at home, rather than in hospital, technology is exploited to the full, and the relationship between nurse and patient is central to quality healthcare.
The QNI works to ensure that patients receive the highest standard of nursing care in the community through: 

· Developing Queen's Nurses who are committed to high standards of care in the community, helping them to make improvements in practice and to act as leaders and role models to others

· Influencing policies in England, Wales and Northern Ireland that affect healthcare in the home and the quality of community nursing services

· Funding projects led by community nurses that improve care for their patients.
The Ellen Mary Memorial Prize

The cash prize andcertificate is available annually for one student of every university in England, Wales and Northern Ireland delivering a General Practice Nursing (SPQ) programme.
The cheque will be sent to the nominator to be presented to the successful student alongside their academic award at the university graduation ceremony. 
Eligibility 
Applications for this prize are welcome from every university that runs a General Practice Nursing SPQ programme approved by the Nursing and Midwifery Council. 
Each university is invited to identify one General Practice Nurse (GPN) student who has demonstrated the most outstanding achievement during the period of study on the GPN SPQ Programme. 
The criteria for outstanding achievement is determined by the university and does not have to be the most outstanding academic achievement/highest marks, but can be the criterion of their choice.
Closing date

Please submit the form below at least two months in advance of your graduation ceremony in order for the prize to be sent to the university on time.
Promotion
We would also like to ensure that the university and chosen student are recognised. Once the prize has been presented at graduation we invite you to send any photos or information about the event, so that we can include them in our communications via social media, blogs or on the QNI website. 
If you have any queries on any aspect of the application please do not hesitate to contact Aga Kusmierz on 020 7549 1403 or by email aga.kusmierz@qni.org.uk
[image: image2.jpg]] = Queens
Qn Nursing
Insmu!e




The Ellen Mary Memorial Prize
for 

Outstanding Achievement as a General Practice Nurse (SPQ) Student
Application Form

Please email completed form to Aga Kusmierz, Practice Development, Events and Finance Administrator at aga.kusmierz@qni.org.uk 
	Name of University:



	Address for correspondence:



	Name of university contact (course leader/programme leader/registrar):


	Position held:


	Telephone number:

	Mobile:

	Email address:


	Name of student: 

(Please note that this will be the name written on the cheque)

Address 

(A postal address is required for all recipients of any QNI funds)

Email address 

(This will be used only for the purpose of this application)

 I have authorisation to share this student’s details with the QNI.

 Print signature _______________________

 Date __________________________

Please note that the QNI will contact the student as soon as the nomination is received.


	In which academic year was the course completed?


	Date of Graduation Ceremony:



The following section will help the QNI understand how universities are selecting the most 
outstanding General Practice Nursing student of the year.
	Why are you selecting this student for the prize?
(e.g. highest mark in practice, highest mark overall during the course).



Data protection notice:

Your privacy is important to us, and we will NOT pass your details to any third party. The Queen's Nursing Institute will use the information provided on the application form to process the prize only. We will also use the information to communicate with you on issues which we feel may be of interest to you.  By providing us with your information, you consent to us using it for the purposes outlined above.
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